
 

 

 

 

   INTRODUCTION OF LOWER KINDERGARTEN (LKG) CLASSES 

"Let today be the start of something new, a world of wonder waiting for you!" 

Dear Parents, 

With immense joy and pride, we announce the opening of our LKG Classes for the Academic Session 2025-26. This 

exciting step marks the beginning of a new and meaningful chapter in our school’s journey, and we are honored to 

embark on this path with you. 

At the heart of education lies more than books and lessons—it is about sparking imagination, nurturing wonder, and 

building a foundation of kindness and confidence. A school is not just a place, but a family of students, teachers, and 
parents who grow together, support one another, and dream big. 

Together, let us create a joyful, safe, and inspiring space where every child feels seen, valued, and encouraged to become 
the best version of themselves. 

Mount St. Mary’s, Delhi Cantt, is founded on the core values of respect, inclusivity, and excellence. We are dedicated 

to creating a safe, nurturing, and stimulating environment for our young learners—one that fosters curiosity, creativity, 

and exploration through thoughtfully designed, age-appropriate learning tools and resources. 

This year, we take great pride in celebrating the Sesquicentennial Year (2025–2026), marking 150 years since the 

Patrician Brothers began their noble mission of service to education and society. For more than six decades, our school 

has been a nurturing space where students flourish not only academically but also in character. The introduction of 

our LKG section adds an extra layer of joy and significance to this milestone for us.  

We have a team of highly spirited and dedicated teachers who will work tirelessly to help our students reach their full 

potential. We believe that every student has unique gifts and talents, and it is our responsibility to help them discover 

and develop these talents. 

As we welcome our tiny tots, we look forward to a joyful and enriching year ahead. Their cheerful chatter and infectious 

laughter will add a new vibrancy to our school community. Feel free to spread the word to those who may be interested 

in applying for admission. 

Regards, 

 

Bro. Tomy Varghese 

Principal  


